
 
 

 

ALL-NEW SEASON OF ‘MEET THE PEETES’ 
PREMIERES FEBRUARY 24, ON HALLMARK CHANNEL 

 

STUDIO CITY, CA – “Meet the Peetes,” Hallmark Channel’s original family docuseries, 
returns for a second season beginning Sunday, February 24 (9 p.m. ET/PT) on Hallmark 
Channel.  The primetime series stars Holly Robinson Peete, Rodney Peete, Dolores Robinson, 
Ryan Elizabeth Peete, Rodney “R.J.” Jackson Peete, Robinson James Peete and Roman Matthew 
Peete.  In “Meet the Peetes,” audiences are immersed in Holly and Rodney’s hectic lives as they 
attempt to balance raising four kids, including one with autism, running their HollyRod charity, 
working, and spending time with Holly’s 82-year-old mother Dolores, who has recently moved 
to Palm Springs after living with the Peetes following her retirement as a talent manager.  
Daughter Ryan is a student at NYU’s Clive Davis Institute of Recorded Music while RJ, their son 
with autism, is working for the Los Angeles Dodgers and has moved out of the family nest into 
his own casita on the property.  For the Peete family, it seems that change is the only constant, 
in “Meet the Peetes,” only on Hallmark Channel. 

In the season premiere episode, Holly and Rodney attempt to bring the entire family 
together for a big housewarming party in the new Peete family home, but find that coordinating 
a time for the party with everyone’s summer plans is easier said than done.  With R.J. now 
earning his own money and living more independently than ever before, Holly and Rodney bring 
in a financial planning expert to educate R.J. and his friends on money management.  Ryan 
returns home for the summer, and secures an internship at Sony. 
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